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In the period of 28 May – 1 June in Bucharest, with the
important participation of the GUM delegation, the 12th
EURAMET General Assembly was held.

During the meeting, a number of decisions relevant for the European metrology were
made. The project of European Metrology Networks with participation of GUM experts
was approved. In addition, four members of the EURAMET Board of Directors were
elected, as well as two new members of the Internal Audit Committee, including a
representative of GUM, Dr Patrycja Ruśkowska. What is important, President of GUM
gave an interesting presentation about changes in the Central Office of Measures,
including building a new laboratory campus in Kielce city, which caused a lot of
interest. During the meeting participants discussed about future collaboration with
European Legal Metrology Organization WELMEC and listened to report of the work of
the Technical Committees of EURAMET.



https://gum.gov.pl/ftp/jpg/Euramet/20180531_113253.jpg

